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My name is Jenny and I am both a parent and now a
member of staff at Curwen. My eldest child started at
Curwen in year 2 and we haven’t looked back since as

the school is amazing! She is now 15 and going into
year 11, but I still have 2 children attending Curwen.

We were recommended to move to Curwen when we
moved house, and are really pleased that we did. I got
a job here 4 years ago when my youngest started full-
time school. I work in the Inclusion Team and it is really
nice to work alongside a wonderful team that feels like
a family. I always look forward to the special events at

school such as the yearly Carnival. I used to love
watching as a parent, and I still love being involved as a

member of staff. Curwen really is a wonderful TEAM.


